
John Brock 
 

I live directly opposite the Unocal access road from Pine St. I would like to one day see salmon
returning to the Edmonds marsh. To make this possible, the Unocal site must be cleaned up deep
enough to allow the daylighting of Willow Creek to Puget Sound. Currently, there is a pipe that
connects the tidal basin to the sound, but it's mouth is 8-feet deep in the Sound so acts as a barrier
to returning adult salmon. Building a clean open channel to make this possible is only feasible if the
contaminated soils are removed to a depth of 9-feet, not to the 8-inches being proposed. 
Please require decontamination deep enough so a channel may be built and salmon can once again
return to the marsh and our creeks to spawn. 

Respectfully submitted, 
John Brock


